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November 23, 2016
To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter of support for Dr. Graves’ request of the technology fee grant. As the
head coach of the FAU men’s basketball team, I would welcome the addition of an AlterG anti-
gravity treadmill. I am quite familiar with the AlterG, as it is used by many professional and
collegiate basketball teams. The benefits to our program and for our student-athlete’s health and
wellness would be significant.

Should Dr. Graves technology fee grant request be honored, I would look forward to working
collaboratively with her department to quicken our student-athletes ability to return to play after
injury. I have personally experienced the impact the AlterG has helping athletes return to the
court faster and better conditioned after suffering an injury. I would also be happy to assist with
potential research projects that our exercise science students and faculty may partake in to further

their educational pursuits.

Should you need any further information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

ez

Michael Curry
Head Men’s Basketball Coach
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